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Washington, DC—Wiley Rein partner Scott D. Delacourt authored a

letter on behalf of the U.S. Chamber Institute for Legal Reform (ILR) as

part of last week’s U.S. House Energy and Commerce subcommittee

hearing on robocalling and caller identification spoofing.

The letter to Commerce Committee Chairman Bob Latta and Ranking

Member Jan Schakowsky contained a number of salient points from

Mr. Delacourt’s prior congressional testimony on April 18 before the

U.S. Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation.

Both hearings examined issues related to malicious spoofing and

abusive robocalls designed to defraud consumers, and the steps

government and industry are taking to protect consumers.

Mr. Delacourt chairs Wiley Rein’s FTC Regulation Practice and is a

member of the Privacy & Cybersecurity, Telecom, Media &

Technology, and Wireless practices. He advises clients on developing

and implementing regulatory strategies, and represents them before

the FCC and FTC. He has a broad range of experience in

transactions; FTC/FCC investigations and enforcement; and wireless,

telecom, and data privacy/security.
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To read Mr. Delacourt’s letter, please click here.
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